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Darron Campbell

From: Rick Takagi <rick.takagi7@gmail.com>

Sent: May 21, 2020 11:27 AM

To: Darron Campbell; Josh Dickerson; Kim McCoy; Kristine Inkster; greg aiken

Subject: Deferral of payment and suspension of agreement

Hi Darron/Josh: 

 

First of all, thanks for meeting with Greg and I today. As per our discussion the 100 Mile House Wranglers Junior B 

Hockey Club would like the following: 

1. We would appreciate if the Q3 and maybe the Q4 payment could be deferred until such time that the KIJHL has 

a concrete business plan for start-up.  

2. The current agreement with Canlan and the CRD be suspended until we know what the provincial health orders 

are for contact sports teams and we know what the business plans are from the KIJHL.  

I hope this makes sense.  

 

thanks 

 

Rick Takagi 

Treasurer 


